Minutes-Board of Town Trustees
STATE OF ILLINOIS,
DeWitt County, 
Township of Clintonia

The Board of the Town Trustees met at the office of the Town Clerk at 9180 Township Road on May 18, 2021.

Present:  Trustees:  John Baker, Paul Nothnagel, Assessor: Lindy Jackson, Clerk: Debra Coale, Highway Commissioner:  Tom Cooper and Supervisor: Lori Evans, acting as the chairman, the following business was transacted:

The Chairman called the meeting to order at 9:00 am.  Roll call was taken with members present listed above. 

Public Comment: None

The claims were examined and discussed. John Baker moved to approve the audited bills and Paul Nothnagel seconded the motion. Vote taken, all ayes, motion carried. 

The Clerk Debra Coale read the minutes from the April 20, 2021 Board Meeting.  Lori Evans made a motion to approve the minutes and Paul Nothnagel seconded the motion.  Vote taken, all ayes, motion carried.

Supervisors Report:
Lori Evans asked about getting a water softener for the office.  It would help with the upkeep on the bathrooms. Lori will call about purchasing a water softener.  The cabinets are here to put in the bathrooms to enclose the cleaning products.  A quarterly budget for up to March 31, 2021 was given to the Trustees to review.  The concrete work in front of the office will begin Wednesday. May 19, 2021.  Lori Evans will be gone a few days.

Highway Commissioners Report: 
Tom Cooper will start to asphalt patch once the temperatures rise.  Wind farm roads are being worked on.  Mowing will begin once the weather is dry.

Assessor’s Report:
Lindy Jackson has got her new books finished and turned them in.

Unfinished Business:  
Lori Evans presented the temporary Budget to the Trustees to review. After reviewing the Road & Bridge and Permanent Budget a motion was made by Paul Nothnagel to approve the temporary budget and seconded by John Baker.  Vote was taken:  Lori Evans-Yes, Paul Nothnagel-Yes, John Baker-Yes and motion was carried.  The Trustees then reviewed the Temporary Town Budget.  John Baker made a motion to approve the Temporary Town Budget and Paul Nothnagel seconded the motion.  Vote taken:  Lori Evans-Yes, Paul Nothnagel-Yes, John Baker-Yes, motion carried.


New Business: 

Closed Session:  

  
Adjournment:
Paul Nothnagel moved to adjourn the meeting and John Baker seconded the motion.  Vote taken, all ayes, motion carried.  The Chairman adjourned the meeting at 9:41 am. 



The next regular meeting is Tuesday June 15, 2021 at 9:00 am.



______________________________                               _____________________________ 
                                                                                                 Supervisor

______________________________


______________________________                                _____________________________
                                                                                                  Clerk

______________________________




